
Daniel Lepage c. SAAQ & al. (200-06-000172-141) 

Hearing on the Merits Postponed (trial) – Winter 2022 

 

• This document concerns: 

Members of the class action entitled Daniel Lepage c. SAAQ et al., meaning any 

person who was arrested for operating a road vehicle while impaired and who has 

been denied a driver’s licence, during the period from January 27, 2011 to 

December 31, 2016, following an unfavourable summary assessment or risk 

assessment. 

• Please note: 

The trial that was set to take place in Quebec City from September 21 to 

October 29, 2020 was postponed due to the current pandemic. 

The trial (hearing on the merits) will now take place from February 7 to March 

17, 2022, in Quebec City. You are obviously not required to attend. 

• What to do until then? 

We ask that you keep all supporting documents regarding the damages that you 

have likely incurred due to the SAAQ’s refusal to issue your licence, such as costs 

for the installation and maintenance of the alcohol-ignition interlock device, 

comprehensive assessment fees, etc.  

• Change of mailing address 

If you have a new mailing address, it is important that you notify the SAAQ.  

• Any questions? 

 

Should you have any other questions, do not hesitate to contact us by phone at 

1-833-658-8855 (option #4) and we will call you back as soon as possible. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation. 


